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   Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Primary 3 Merger Activities – Monday 27th February. 

In preparation for our two schools merging as Culzean Primary, we have organised another merger event 
which will take place at Cairn Primary on Monday 27th February. Pupils will be taking part in food tasting 
and other activities to explore their current topic of Fairtrade and farming alongside the Primary 3/4 class 
at Cairn.  

 
Miss Pepall will walk with her class to Cairn for 11am and walk back to Gardenrose after lunchtime. Pack 
lunches can be provided by the school cafeteria to be taken to Cairn. These should be ordered via 
ParentPay. Please ensure pupils are in school uniform and appropriately dressed for walking to and from 
each school. 

 
We look forward to giving pupils the opportunity to meet each other and learn together whilst engaging in 
fun and engaging activities.  

 

 

 

    Yours sincerely  

 

   Fiona McDougall 

 

    Fiona McDougall 

    Head Teacher  


